Read PDF The Age Of Doubt

The Age Of Doubt
The Age of DoubtShadows of DoubtThe Gospel for an
Age of DoubtWaging War in an Age of DoubtBlood
HuntCrisis of DoubtDeath on the River of DoubtAfrica
in TransformationThe Triumph of DoubtBeyond a
Reasonable DoubtSculpture in the Age of DoubtThe
Dance of the SeagullBenefit of the DoubtOn DoubtThe
Age of DoubtIn DoubtThe River of DoubtThe Age of
DoubtTainted WitnessAcqua AltaThe Faith to
DoubtMerchants of DoubtFaith and DoubtDoubt: A
HistoryThe Salmon of Doubt40 Days of
DoubtUnbelieversGeorge MacDonald in the Age of
MiraclesThe Soul of DoubtThe Origins of Reasonable
DoubtHidden HereticsDoubtWithout a DoubtBelieving
AgainThe Age of DoubtThe Divided CityBeside Still
WatersThe Doubt FactoryThe Potter's FieldPlanted

The Age of Doubt
In On Doubt, Vil m Flusser refines Martin Heidegger’s
famous declaration that “language is the dwelling of
Being.” For Flusser, “the word is the dwelling of
being,” because in fact, in the beginning, there was the
word. On Doubt is a treatise on the human intellect, its
relation to language, and the reality-forming discourses
that subsequently emerge. For Flusser, the faith that
the modern age places in Cartesian doubt plays a role
similar to the one that faith in God played in previous
eras—a faith that needs to be challenged. Descartes
doubts the world through his proposition cogito ergo
sum, but leaves doubt itself untouched as indubitable
and imperious. His cogito ergo sum may have proved to
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the Western intellect that thoughts exist, but it did not
prove the existence of that which thinks: one can
eliminate thinking and yet continue being. Therefore,
should we not doubt doubt itself? Should we not try to
go beyond this last step of Cartesian doubt and look for
a new faith? The twentieth century has seen many
attempts to defeat Cartesian doubt, however, this doubt
of doubt has instead generated a complete loss of faith,
which the West experiences as existential nihilism.
Hence, the emergent emptying of values that results
from such extreme doubt. Everything loses its meaning.
Can this climate be overcome? Will the West survive
the modern age?

Shadows of Doubt
In Believing Again Roger Lundin brilliantly explores the
cultural consequences of the rather sudden nineteenthcentury emergence of unbelief as a widespread social
and intellectual option in the English-speaking world. /
Lundin's narrative focuses on key poets and novelists
from the past two centuries Dostoevsky, Dickinson,
Melville, Auden, and more showing how they portray
the modern mind and heart balancing between belief
and unbelief. Lundin engages these literary luminaries
through chapters on a series of vital subjects, from
history and interpretation to beauty and memory. Such
theologians as Barth and Balthasar also enter the fray,
facing the challenge of modern unbelief with a creative
brilliance that has gone largely unnoticed outside the
world of faith. Lundin's Believing Again is a beautifully
written, erudite examination of the drama and dynamics
of belief in the modern world. In Believing Again Roger
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Lundin brilliantly explores the cultural consequences of
the rather sudden nineteenth-century emergence of
unbelief as a widespread social and intellectual option
in the English-speaking world. Lundin s narrative
focuses on key poets and novelists from the past two
centuries Dostoevsky, Dickinson, Melville, Auden, and
more showing how they portray the modern mind in
tension between faith and doubt. Lundin engages these
literary luminaries through chapters on a series of vital
subjects, from history and interpretation to beauty and
memory. Such theologians as Barth and Balthasar also
enter the discussion, facing the challenge of modern
unbelief with a creative brilliance that has gone largely
unnoticed outside the world of faith. Lundin s Believing
Again is a beautifully written, erudite examination of
the drama and dynamics of belief in the modern world.

The Gospel for an Age of Doubt
Waging War in an Age of Doubt
What if the most important word is the one in the
middle? We often think of doubt as the opposite of faith,
but could it actually strengthen our relationship with
God? According to John Ortberg, best-selling author
and pastor, the very nature of faith requires the
presence of uncertainty. In this refreshingly candid
look at a life of faith, he traces the line between belief
and unbelief: less a dividing line between hostile camps
than a razor’s edge that runs through every soul. His
findings point us toward the relief of being totally
honest. Questions can expand our understanding,
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uncertainty can lead to trust, and honest faith can
produce outrageous hope. Written from Ortberg’s own
struggle with faith and doubt, this book will challenge,
comfort, and inspire you with the truth that God wants
all of us—including our doubts.

Blood Hunt
A corrective to the much-discussed Victorian `crisis of
faith', this study focuses upon several prominent
individuals who experienced a `crisis of doubt' and
made the reverse journey, abandoning secularism to
defend Christianity. Their stories demonstrate the
intellectual strength of faith in the nineteenth century.

Crisis of Doubt
Long before philosophers started making the case for
atheism, powerful, affectively laden cultural currents
were sowing doubt in Europe. Alec Ryrie looks to the
history of the Reformation and argues that
emotions—anger at priestly corruption and anxieties
attending the erosion of time-honored certainties—were
the handmaidens of atheism.

Death on the River of Doubt
In this page-turning contemporary thriller, National
Book Award Finalist, Printz Award winner, and New
York Times bestselling author Paolo Bacigalupi
explores the timely issue of how public information is
distorted for monetary gain, and how those who exploit
it must be stopped. Everything Alix knows about her
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life is a lie. At least that's what a mysterious young
man who's stalking her keeps saying. But then she
begins investigating the disturbing claims he makes
against her father. Could her dad really be at the helm
of a firm that distorts the truth and covers up
wrongdoing by hugely profitable corporations that have
allowed innocent victims to die? Is it possible that her
father is the bad guy, and that the undeniably alluring
criminal who calls himself Moses--and his radical band
of teen activists--is right? Alix has to make a choice,
and time is running out, but can she truly risk
everything and blow the whistle on the man who loves
her and raised her?

Africa in Transformation
Andrea Camilleri's sensational Inspector Montalbano
continues in the fourteenth instalment, The Age of
Doubt. A chance encounter with a strange young
woman leads Inspector Montalbano to Vig ta harbour –
and into a puzzling new mystery. The crew of a
mysterious yacht – the Vanna – due to dock in the area
have discovered a corpse floating in the water, the dead
man's face badly disfigured. It isn't long before
Montalbano begins to become suspicious of the Vanna's
inhabitants. Who is the yacht's owner, the glamorous
and short-tempered Livia Giovannini? How has she
accrued her riches? And why does she spend so much
time at sea? Meanwhile Montalbano finds himself
getting into tangles with the dreaded Commissioner, the
exasperating Dr Lattes and a very beautiful young
woman at the harbour, with whom he becomes
dangerously besotted . . . Can the Inspector clear his
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head long enough to unravel this murky mystery? The
Age of Doubt is followed by The Dance of the Seagull,
the fifteenth book in the series.

The Triumph of Doubt
Beyond a Reasonable Doubt
In Benefit of the Doubt, influential theologian, pastor,
and bestselling author Gregory Boyd invites readers to
embrace a faith that doesn't strive for certainty, but
rather for commitment in the midst of uncertainty. Boyd
rejects the idea that a person's faith is as strong as it is
certain. In fact, he makes the case that doubt can
enhance faith and that seeking certainty is harming
many in today's church. Readers who wrestle with their
faith will welcome Boyd's message that experiencing a
life-transforming relationship with Christ is possible,
even with unresolved questions about the Bible,
theology, and ethics. Boyd shares stories of his own
painful journey, and stories of those to whom he has
ministered, with a poignant honesty that will resonate
with readers of all ages.

Sculpture in the Age of Doubt
From Freud to the new atheists, it is widely assumed
that science is the enemy of religious faith. The idea is
so pervasive that whole industries of religious
apologetics converge around the challenge of Darwin,
evolution, and the "secular worldview." This book
challenges such assumptions by proposing a different
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cause of unbelief in the West: the Christian conscience.
Tracing a history of doubt and unbelief from the
Reformation to the age of Darwin and Karl Marx, The
Soul of Doubt argues that the most powerful solvents of
religious orthodoxy have been concepts of moral equity
and personal freedom generated by Christianity itself.
The book demonstrates that the radical criticism of
philosophers as influential as Spinoza, Voltaire and
Ludwig Feuerbach was not the product of science. It
emerged from a collision between religious values and
religious practices, preeminently acts of persecution.
This study offers a bold interpretation of the
Enlightenment as a movement of vigorous spirituality,
and it turns on its head conventional wisdom about the
impact of Darwin and scientific naturalism. The
"nemesis of faith" was not science or secular reason: it
was an ethical intuition that a dangerous God cannot be
real.

The Dance of the Seagull
Framed in a lucid discussion of the intellectual issues
surrounding the postmodern movement, the essays in
this book re-examine the course of twentieth-century
art through the work of twenty-five major sculptors.
McEvilley masterfully traces the evolution of modern
sculpture from the readymades of Marcel Duchamp to
the anti-painting statements of the 1960s to the
spiritualism and conceptualism of the 1980s and 1990s.
This is a groundbreaking work in the field of art
criticism and a fundamental text for anyone interested
in the history of current art and culture. Allworth
Press, an imprint of Skyhorse Publishing, publishes a
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broad range of books on the visual and performing arts,
with emphasis on the business of art. Our titles cover
subjects such as graphic design, theater, branding, fine
art, photography, interior design, writing, acting, film,
how to start careers, business and legal forms,
business practices, and more. While we don't aspire to
publish a New York Times bestseller or a national
bestseller, we are deeply committed to quality books
that help creative professionals succeed and thrive. We
often publish in areas overlooked by other publishers
and welcome the author whose expertise can help our
audience of readers.

Benefit of the Doubt
"With a new foreword by the author" -- Cover.

On Doubt
"I did have a murderous trip down South, but it was
mighty interesting." In October 1913, Theodore
Roosevelt arrived in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, on a tour of
South America. The thrill-seeking adventurer had no
idea that he would soon receive an offer he couldn’t
refuse: the chance to lead an expedition deep into the
Amazon jungle to chart an unmapped river with his son
Kermit and renowned Brazilian explorer Candido
Mariano da Silva Rondon. Death on the River of Doubt
takes readers inside the thrilling journey that unfolds
as Roosevelt, Rondon, Kermit, and their companions
navigate an unpredictable river through an unforgiving
jungle. With new threats at every turn, from
bloodthirsty piranhas and raging rapids to starvation,
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disease, and a traitor in their own ranks, it seems that
not everyone will make it out alive. Through it all, the
indomitable Teddy Roosevelt remained determined to
complete their mission and rewrite the map of the
world. Or die trying.

The Age of Doubt
The Victorian era was the first great ";Age of Doubt";
and a critical moment in the history of Western ideas.
Leading nineteenth-century intellectuals battled the
Church and struggled to absorb radical scientific
discoveries that upended everything the Bible had
taught them about the world. In "The Age of Doubt,"
distinguished scholar Christopher Lane tells the
fascinating story of a society under strain as virtually
all aspects of life changed abruptly. In deft portraits of
scientific, literary, and intellectual icons who challenged
the prevailing religious orthodoxy, from Robert
Chambers and Anne Bronte; to Charles Darwin and
Thomas H. Huxley, Lane demonstrates how they and
other Victorians succeeded in turning doubt from a
religious sin into an ethical necessity. The dramatic
adjustment of Victorian society has echoes today as
technology, science, and religion grapple with moral
issues that seemed unimaginable even a decade ago.
Yet the Victorians'; crisis of faith generated a far more
searching engagement with religious belief than the
";new atheism"; that has evolved today. More
profoundly than any generation before them, the
Victorians came to view doubt as inseparable from
belief, thought, and debate, as well as a much-needed
antidote to fanaticism and unbridled certainty. By
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contrast, a look at today';s extremes-;from the biblical
literalists behind the Creation Museum to the dogmatic
rigidity of Richard Dawkins';s atheism-;highlights our
modern-day inability to embrace doubt."

In Doubt
From the New York Times bestselling author of The
Potter's Field, the fourteenth mystery in Andrea
Camilleri's "savagely funny" (The New York Times
Book Review) Inspector Montalbano series The day
after a storm floods Vig ta, Inspector Montalbano
encounters a strange, bedraggled woman who
expresses interest in a certain yacht scheduled to dock
that afternoon. Not long after she's gone, the crew of
the yacht reports having found a dinghy in the port, and
within it, a disfigured corpse. Also at anchor is an
eighty-five-foot luxury boat with a somewhat shady
crew. Both boats will have to stay in Vig ta until the
investigation is over—the unidentified man was
poisoned, it seems. Based on the information—and
misinformation—the mysterious woman shared with him,
Montalbano begins to think the occupants of the yacht
just might know a little more about the man's death
than they're letting on.

The River of Doubt
Set in a Bronx Catholic school in 1964, a nun is faced
with uncertainty as she has grave concerns for a male
colleague.

The Age of Doubt
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A revealing look at Jewish men and women who
secretly explore the outside world, in person and
online, while remaining in their ultra-Orthodox religious
communities What would you do if you questioned your
religious faith, but revealing that would cause you to
lose your family and the only way of life you had ever
known? Hidden Heretics tells the fascinating, often
heart-wrenching stories of married ultra-Orthodox
Jewish men and women in twenty-first-century New
York who lead “double lives” in order to protect those
they love. While they no longer believe that God gave
the Torah to Jews at Mount Sinai, these hidden heretics
continue to live in their families and religious
communities, even as they surreptitiously break Jewish
commandments and explore forbidden secular worlds in
person and online. Drawing on five years of fieldwork
with those living double lives and the rabbis, life
coaches, and religious therapists who minister to,
advise, and sometimes excommunicate them, Ayala
Fader investigates religious doubt and social change in
the digital age. The internet, which some ultraOrthodox rabbis call more threatening than the
Holocaust, offers new possibilities for the age-old
problem of religious uncertainty. Fader shows how
digital media has become a lightning rod for
contemporary struggles over authority and truth. She
reveals the stresses and strains that hidden heretics
experience, including the difficulties their choices pose
for their wives, husbands, children, and, sometimes,
lovers. In following those living double lives, who range
from the religiously observant but open-minded on one
end to atheists on the other, Fader delves into universal
quandaries of faith and skepticism, the ways digital
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media can change us, and family frictions that arise
when a person radically transforms who they are and
what they believe. In stories of conflicts between faith
and self-fulfillment, Hidden Heretics explores the moral
compromises and divided loyalties of individuals facing
life-altering crossroads.

Tainted Witness
Crime and punishment occur under extreme
uncertainty. Offenders, victims, police, judges, and
jurors make high-stakes decisions with limited
information under severe time pressure. With
compelling stories and data on how people act and
react, O’Flaherty and Sethi reveal the extent to which
we rely on stereotypes as shortcuts in our decision
making.

Acqua Alta
As a former soldier, Gordon Reeve knows something
about killing. So despite the fact that the death of his
brother Jim has been ruled a suicide, Gordon can't
shake the feeling that someone is responsible.
Traveling alone across an ocean, he arrives in
California determined to get answers: Why was the car
Jim's body was found in locked from the outside? Who
would want Jim dead? And now why do the local cops
seem bent on thwarting Gordon's efforts to uncover the
truth? With all the verve and taut pacing that have made
Ian Rankin an internationally renowned suspense
writer, Blood Hunt is a gripping story of one man's
dogged pursuit of justice.
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The Faith to Doubt
The Christian life is a battle, but many believers today
don’t realize their involvement in spiritual warfare. Our
secular society, characterized by doubt and spiritual
skepticism, leaves many Christians embarrassed even
to talk about demonic forces of opposition. In order to
awaken Christians to the battle around them and
prepare them for it, Robert Smart surveys the terrain,
identifies the enemy, and conveys defensive and
offensive maneuvers for combating Satan. Just as
military science combines knowledge of the humanities,
natural sciences, applied sciences, and engineering, so
this “military textbook” combines knowledge of the
Bible, historical theology, contemporary culture,
apologetics, practical theology, and biblical counseling.
Here is a well-rounded overview of the unavoidable
reality of spiritual warfare. Table of Contents:
Introduction: The Call to Engage in Spiritual Warfare 1.
God Is a Warrior: Biblical Foundations for Spiritual
Warfare 2. Historical Theology on Spiritual Warfare 3.
The Age of Doubt and the Conditions for Unbelief 4.
Satan's Strategies When Christians Are Vulnerable 5.
Waging War in God's Strength, Armor, and Weapons 6.
Waging War on Identity 7. Curses and Power
Encounters Conclusion: Saints Triumphant in the
Gospel

Merchants of Doubt
"Fascinating, elegant . . . [Easterbrook] invests the
timeless question of life's meaning with distinctly
contemporary pertinence."--George Will, Newsweek
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Yes, says Gregg Easterbrook in this provocative and
probing new book. In the tradition of Jack Miles's God
A Biography and the work of Karen Armstrong, Beside
Still Waters ponders the question "Is there anything left
to believe in?" Gregg Easterbrook persuasively argues
that rationality and outright doubt are inevitable and
indeed vital elements of spiritual faith. Other new and
important ideas about spiritual thought include the
challenging observation that the Bible never actually
proclaims God omnipotent -- a concept, Easterbrook
suggests, that arose through the sociology and politics
of religion, nor Scripture. Bucking the current trend to
undermine the Bible's historical value, he affirms that it
is neither simple myth nor mere literature, but rather it
records many genuine events that can be seen to chart
a spiritual journey not only of man but also of God. A
thought-provoking book for anyone who believes that
true faith can and should accommodate sincere doubt,
Beside Still Waters addresses some of the central
spiritual issues of a profoundly skeptical age.

Faith and Doubt
Venetian detective Guido Brunetti swings into action
when the curator of Venice's most prestigious museum
turns up dead, bludgeoned by a priceless artifact, and
an American archaeologist and close friend narrowly
escapes the killer.

Doubt: A History
Criminal justice is unavoidably human. Detectives,
witnesses, suspects, and victims shape investigations;
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prosecutors, defense attorneys, jurors, and judges
affect the outcome of adjudication. Simon shows how
flawed investigations produce erroneous evidence and
why well-meaning juries send innocent people to prison
and set the guilty free.

The Salmon of Doubt
Examines the 1940s by looking at the impact of the
changing role of women, the publication of Dr. Spock's
book on child care, the production of movies, the debut
of television, and more

40 Days of Doubt
In the tradition of grand sweeping histories such as
From Dawn To Decadence, The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions, and A History of God, Hecht champions
doubt and questioning as one of the great and noble, if
unheralded, intellectual traditions that distinguish the
Western mind especially-from Socrates to Galileo and
Darwin to Wittgenstein and Hawking. This is an account
of the world's greatest ‘intellectual virtuosos,' who are
also humanity's greatest doubters and disbelievers,
from the ancient Greek philosophers, Jesus, and the
Eastern religions, to modern secular equivalents Marx,
Freud and Darwin—and their attempts to reconcile the
seeming meaninglessness of the universe with the
human need for meaning, This remarkable book ranges
from the early Greeks, Hebrew figures such as Job and
Ecclesiastes, Eastern critical wisdom, Roman stoicism,
Jesus as a man of doubt, Gnosticism and Christian
mystics, medieval Islamic, Jewish and Christian
Page 15/29

Read PDF The Age Of Doubt
skeptics, secularism, the rise of science, modern and
contemporary critical thinkers such as Schopenhauer,
Darwin, Marx, Freud, Nietzsche, the existentialists.

Unbelievers
“You either love Andrea Camilleri or you haven’t read
him yet. Each novel in this wholly addictive, entirely
magical series, set in Sicily and starring a detective
unlike any other in crime fiction, blasts the brain like a
shot of pure oxygen. Aglow with local color, packed
with flint-dry wit, as fresh and clean as Mediterranean
seafood — altogether transporting. Long live Camilleri,
and long live Montalbano.” A.J. Finn, #1 New York
Times bestselling author of The Woman in the Window
Witty and entertaining, the Montalbano novels by
Andrea Camilleri-a master of the Italian detective storyhave become favorites of mystery fans everywhere. In
this latest installment, an unidentified corpse is found
near Vig ta, a town known for its soil rich with
potter's clay. Meanwhile, a woman reports the
disappearance of her husband, a Colombian man with
Sicilian origins who turns out to be related to a local
mobster. Then Inspector Montalbano remembers the
story from the Bible-Judas's betrayal, the act of
remorse, and the money for the potter's field, where
those of unknown or foreign origin are to be buried-and
slowly, through myriad betrayals, finds his way to the
solution to the crime.

George MacDonald in the Age of Miracles
In this Hansen Lectureship volume, Timothy Larsen
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considers the legacy of George MacDonald, the
Victorian Scottish author and minister who is best
known for his pioneering fantasy literature. Larsen
explores how MacDonald sought to counteract
skepticism, unbelief, naturalism, and materialism and to
herald instead the reality of the miraculous, the
supernatural, the wondrous, and the realm of the spirit.

The Soul of Doubt
At once an incredible adventure narrative and a
penetrating biographical portrait, The River of Doubt is
the true story of Theodore Roosevelt’s harrowing
exploration of one of the most dangerous rivers on
earth. The River of Doubt—it is a black, uncharted
tributary of the Amazon that snakes through one of the
most treacherous jungles in the world. Indians armed
with poison-tipped arrows haunt its shadows; piranhas
glide through its waters; boulder-strewn rapids turn the
river into a roiling cauldron. After his humiliating
election defeat in 1912, Roosevelt set his sights on the
most punishing physical challenge he could find, the
first descent of an unmapped, rapids-choked tributary
of the Amazon. Together with his son Kermit and
Brazil’s most famous explorer, C ndido Mariano da
Silva Rondon, Roosevelt accomplished a feat so great
that many at the time refused to believe it. In the
process, he changed the map of the western
hemisphere forever. Along the way, Roosevelt and his
men faced an unbelievable series of hardships, losing
their canoes and supplies to punishing whitewater
rapids, and enduring starvation, Indian attack, disease,
drowning, and a murder within their own ranks. Three
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men died, and Roosevelt was brought to the brink of
suicide. The River of Doubt brings alive these
extraordinary events in a powerful nonfiction narrative
thriller that happens to feature one of the most famous
Americans who ever lived. From the soaring beauty of
the Amazon rain forest to the darkest night of
Theodore Roosevelt’s life, here is Candice Millard’s
dazzling debut. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Origins of Reasonable Doubt
Kierkegaard said that faith without doubt is simply
credulity, the will to believe too readily, especially
without adequate evidence, and that "in Doubt can Faith
begin." All people involved in spiritual practice, of
whatever persuasion, must confront doubt at one time
or another, and find a way beyond it to belief, however
temporary. But "faith is not equivalent to mere belief.
Faith is the condition of ultimate confidence that we
have the capacity to follow the path of doubt to its end.
And courage." In this engaging spiritual memoir,
Stephen Batchelor describes his own training, first as a
Tibetan Buddhist and then as a Zen practitioner, and his
own direct struggles along his path. "It is most uncanny
that we are able to ask questions, for to question means
to acknowledge that we do not know something. But it
is more than an acknowledgement: it includes a
yearning to confront an unknown and illuminate it
through understanding. Questioning is a quest."
Batchelor is a contemporary Buddhist teacher and
writer, best known for his secular or agnostic approach
to Buddhism. He considers Buddhism to be a constantly
evolving culture of awakening rather than a religious
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system based on immutable dogmas and beliefs.
Buddhism has survived for the past 2,500 years
because of its capacity to reinvent itself in accord with
the needs of the different Asian societies with which it
has creatively interacted throughout its history. As
Buddhism encounters modernity, it enters a vital new
phase of its development. Through his writings,
translations and teaching, Stephen engages in a critical
exploration of Buddhism's role in the modern world,
which has earned him both condemnation as a heretic
and praise as a reformer.

Hidden Heretics
This edition is recommended for readers with a strong
Torah background, seeking an informed, yet less
secular, approach. It has been revised and expanded,
containing 40 additional pages. A penetrating,
engagingly written book with compelling evidence of
the truths of Judaism. With wisdom, wit, and a wide
range of sources, the author presents a ground-up
approach to Judaism, bringing a fresh perspective that
will challenge and educate readers from every
background and skill level. From yeshivah students to
university professors, this book is an easily readable,
eminently eye-opening look at subjects like the divine
origin of Torah, understanding the Holocaust and
human suffering, G-d's foreknowledge vs. our free will,
amongst others. Reading this well-researched book is a
surefire way to eminently strengthen one's belief, and
lay to rest many gnawing questions about G-d, Torah,
and Judaism. This edition contains additional
information and appendixes that were not included in
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previous editions.

Doubt
In 1991, Anita Hill's testimony during Clarence
Thomas's Senate confirmation hearing brought the
problem of sexual harassment to a public audience.
Although widely believed by women, Hill was defamed
by conservatives and Thomas was confirmed to the
Supreme Court. The tainting of Hill and her testimony
is part of a larger social history in which women find
themselves caught up in a system that refuses to
believe what they say. Hill's experience shows how a
tainted witness is not who someone is, but what
someone can become. Why are women so often
considered unreliable witnesses to their own
experiences? How are women discredited in legal
courts and in courts of public opinion? Why is women's
testimony so often mired in controversies fueled by
histories of slavery and colonialism? How do new
feminist witnesses enter testimonial networks and
disrupt doubt? Tainted Witness examines how gender,
race, and doubt stick to women witnesses as their
testimony circulates in search of an adequate witness.
Judgment falls unequally upon women who bear
witness, as well-known conflicts about testimonial
authority in the late twentieth and early twenty-first
centuries reveal. Women's testimonial accounts
demonstrate both the symbolic potency of women's
bodies and speech in the public sphere and the relative
lack of institutional security and control to which they
can lay claim. Each testimonial act follows in the wake
of a long and invidious association of race and gender
Page 20/29

Read PDF The Age Of Doubt
with lying that can be found to this day within legal
courts and everyday practices of judgment, defining
these locations as willfully unknowing and hostile to
complex accounts of harm. Bringing together feminist,
literary, and legal frameworks, Leigh Gilmore provides
provocative readings of what happens when women's
testimony is discredited. She demonstrates how
testimony crosses jurisdictions, publics, and the
unsteady line between truth and fiction in search of
justice.

Without a Doubt
Documents the troubling influence of a small group of
scientists who the author contends misrepresent
scientific facts to advance key political and economic
agendas, revealing the interests behind their
detractions on findings about acid rain, DDT, and other
hazards.

Believing Again
Luke McCallin, author of The Pale House and The Man
from Berlin, delivers a dark, compelling thriller set in
post-World War II Germany featuring ex-intelligence
officer Captain Gregor Reinhardt. A year after
Germany's defeat, Reinhardt has been hired back onto
Berlin's civilian police force. The city is divided among
the victorious allied powers, but tensions are growing,
and the police are riven by internal rivalries as factions
within it jockey for power and influence with Berlin's
new masters. When a man is found slain in a brokendown tenement, Reinhardt embarks on a gruesome
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investigation. It seems a serial killer is on the loose,
and matters only escalate when it's discovered that one
of the victims was the brother of a Nazi scientist.
Reinhardt's search for the truth takes him across the
divided city and soon embroils him in a plot involving
the Western Allies and the Soviets. And as he comes
under the scrutiny of a group of Germans who want to
continue the war--and faces an unwanted reminder
from his own past--Reinhardt realizes that this
investigation could cost him everything as he pursues a
killer who believes that all wrongs must be avenged

The Age of Doubt
“Faith is permitting ourselves to be seized by the
things we do not see.” --Martin Luther Do you ever
wonder whether you’re really a Christian and cling to
what’s left of your faith when you feel like an outsider
— even among other believers. Have you ever doubted
your faith? Have you ever, deep down in your heart,
doubted that God was really present in your life? Or
wondered whether everything you believed in as a
Christian was false? Call it existential doubt. Call it “the
dark night of the soul,” as one Christian saint famously
did. Whatever you call it, it’s real. It is personal, it is
painful, it is distressing, and it can last for years?
maybe even a lifetime. But you are not alone. 40 Days
of Doubt: Devotions for the Skeptic is for all those
sports-talk listening, eye-rolling, Game-of-Thronesloving, abnormal believers out there. If you’ve ever felt
that your mind and soul were fighting, you’ll find solace
in these awe and wonder-filled reflections by pastor
and author Eric Huffman. This devotional helps us
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understand how we can cope with our questions, and
provides insightful answers during our times of doubt.
Product Features: Shares 40 devotionals on life and
faith. Explores questions readers may be asking about
their faith. Offers guidance for those wanting candid
insight about Christianity. Weekly Study Guides
available at www.EricHuffman.org/books. “Real. Bible.
Wisdom. Eric Huffman’s 40 days (with a bonus 41st
day!) of meditations on life’s problems, opportunities
and meanings is real, honest, biblically sound and wise.
His sometimes edgy and direct testimony is
inspirational and connects with our best and worst
experiences. Buy it, then read it.” Scott Jones, coauthor of Ask, Faith Questions in a Skeptical Age “40
Days of Doubt is a cleverly constructed book that gives
doubters space to (re)consider the fundamental claims
of God over their lives. Well written with a very
readable style Eric charts a path to a well-considered
faith.” Alan and Debra Hirsch, Missional Leaders,
Authors and Speakers. “As a recovering pastor, I
confess I went through my own season of eye-rolling
cynicism about church, religion and Christians. 40 Days
of Doubt provides space to consider real questions for
agnostics, skeptics, and just burned-out Christians who
are tired of trite answers.” Tim Stevens, Author of
Marked By Love: A Dare To Walk Away from Judgment
and Hypocrisy Reading 40 Days of Doubt feels like I am
having a frank and straightforward conversation about
all the things that stand in the way of giving one’s
whole heart and life to following Jesus. With each issue
Huffman addresses, he chooses not to pull any punches
about how the culture of “me” is often the real
impediment to faith, and how the obstacles are often
not the message, but the way the church fails to live it
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out. You may agree with him or disagree with him, but
he will make you think as he peels back the layers of
rhetoric and gets at the heart of the issue. If you are
someone who wants to believe but can’t quite get
there, 40 Days of Doubt may be just the ticket. Tom
Pace, Senior Pastor, St. Luke’s United Methodist
Church, Houston

The Divided City
To be convicted of a crime in the US, a person must be
proven guilty 'beyond a reasonable doubt'. But what is
reasonable doubt? James Whitman digs deep into the
history of the law and discovers that we have lost sight
of the original purpose of reasonable doubt.

Beside Still Waters
The latest from the New York Times bestselling author
of The Potter's Field, winner of the Crime Writers'
Association's International Dagger Award, and The Age
of Doubt With Inspector Montalbano's most recent
outings hitting the New York Times bestseller list,
Andrea Camilleri's darkly refined Italian mysteries have
become favorites of American crime novel fans. This
latest installment finds Montalbano in search of his
missing right-hand man. Before leaving for vacation
with Livia, Montalbano witnesses a seagull doing an odd
dance on the beach outside his home, when the bird
suddenly drops dead. Stopping in at his office for a
quick check before heading off, he notices that Fazio is
nowhere to be found and soon learns that he was last
seen on the docks, secretly working on a case.
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Montalbano sets out to find him and discovers that the
seagull's dance of death may provide the key to
understanding a macabre world of sadism, extortion,
and murder.

The Doubt Factory
On Friday, May 11, 2001, the world mourned the
untimely passing of Douglas Adams, beloved creator of
The Hitchhiker’s Guide to the Galaxy, dead of a heart
attack at age forty-nine. Thankfully, in addition to a
magnificent literary legacy—which includes seven
novels and three co-authored works of
nonfiction—Douglas left us something more. The book
you are about to enjoy was rescued from his four
computers, culled from an archive of chapters from his
long-awaited novel-in-progress, as well as his short
stories, speeches, articles, interviews, and letters. In a
way that none of his previous books could, The Salmon
of Doubt provides the full, dazzling, laugh-out-loud
experience of a journey through the galaxy as
perceived by Douglas Adams. From a boy’s first love
letter (to his favorite science fiction magazine) to the
distinction of possessing a nose of heroic proportions;
from climbing Kilimanjaro in a rhino costume to
explaining why Americans can’t make a decent cup of
tea; from lyrical tributes to the sublime pleasures found
in music by Procol Harum, the Beatles, and Bach to the
follies of his hopeless infatuation with technology; from
fantastic, fictional forays into the private life of Genghis
Khan to extended visits with Dirk Gently and Zaphod
Beeblebrox: this is the vista from the elevated perch of
one of the tallest, funniest, most brilliant, and most
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penetrating social critics and thinkers of our time.
Welcome to the wonderful mind of Douglas Adams.
From the Hardcover edition.

The Potter's Field
“Lopes brings his rigour, insight, and experience to this
timely new book, presenting a compelling rethink of
traditional development models in Africa and the need
to seize on transformational change to build a
sustainable future for the continent." —Kofi Annan,
former United Nations Secretary General “Some
readers will enjoy Lopes’ eclectic brilliance and breathtaking culture. Others will salute his ability to bring
compelling new angles to every topic. Everyone will be
impressed with his craftsmanship, his rich and multifaceted approach to development, and his high ethical
standards. It is impossible to read this jewel book and
not feel smarter.” —C lestin Monga, African
Development Bank’s Vice President and Chief
Economist “Drawing on his distinguished academic
career, policy experience at the highest level, and deep
love of the continent, Lopes provides a visionary
analysis of Africa's current problems and future
prospects. This book provides a highly unusual
combination of intellectualism and hard-nosed
pragmatism. A singular achievement.” —Ha-Joon Chang,
University of Cambridge, UK “Thorough, thoughtprovoking, and beyond rhetoric: definitely a must-read
for anyone who wants to understand Africa’s present
and future.” —Enrico Letta, former Prime Minister of
Italy, Dean of the Paris School of International Affairs,
Sciences Po, France Lopes delivers an overview of the
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critical development issues facing the African continent
today. He offers readers a blueprint of policies to
address issues, and an intense, heartfelt meditation on
the meaning of economic development in the age of
democratic doubts, identity crises, global fears and
threatening issues of sustainability.

Planted
Well-heeled American corporations have long had a
financial stake in undermining scientific consensus and
manufacturing uncertainty. In The Triumph of Doubt,
former Obama and Clinton official David Michaels
details how corrupt science becomes public policy -and where it's happening today. Opioids. Concussions.
Obesity. Climate Change. America is a country of
everyday crises -- big, long-spanning problems that
persist despite their toll on the country's health. And
for every case of government inaction on one of these
issues, there is a set of familiar, doubtful refrains: The
science is unclear. The data are inconclusive.
Regulation is unjustified. It's a slippery slope. Is it? The
Triumph of Doubt traces the ascendance of science-forhire in American life and government, from its origins
in the tobacco industry in the 1950s to its current
manifestations across government, public policy, and
even professional sports. Amid fraught conversations
of "alternative facts" and "truth decay," The Triumph of
Doubt wields its unprecedented access to shine a light
on the machinations and scope of manipulated science
in American society. It is an urgent, revelatory work,
one that promises to reorient conversations around
science and the public good for the foreseeable future.
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